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KM/DM         23rd April 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I have recently been on a course about Loose Parts and we definitely need your help in order for it to 

work in our setting.  

On the back of this letter I have provided a list of objects that would be appreciated. 

 Each week the Early Year’s team will be asking for specific objects from that list (but you can pass in 

any other items as and when you have them). We would be grateful for anything. 

Please pass them to Mrs K. McKenna in Little Learners or at the office for me to collect. 

Once again from the Early Years Team – “Thank you!” 

Yours faithfully, 

K McKenna 

Mrs K. McKenna 
EYFS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


